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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 7:11 AM
To: Haas, Sarah (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 984 Milton StN

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Clare, 
Please see the information and request from Sue. 
 
Greg Revering  
Chief Manager 
St. Paul Haulers LLC. 
grevering.sph@gmail.com 
 
763-295-2054 
 

From: Highland Sanitation <info@highlandsanitation.com>  
Sent: Sunday, September 18, 2022 6:45 PM 
To: grevering.sph@gmail.com 
Subject: 984 Milton StN 
 
This is an interesting one. 
 
This RDU got turned in for  Q2 2022 past due collection. 
 
Of course after they received all of the late notices, and it has been turned over to the City of St. Paul, this RDU contacts 
us in August to say she sent the payment for Q2 2022. After reviewing her proof, she had put the wrong account number 
on her payment and it was applied to that account. 
 
So I have corrected the payment and I need the assessment of $122.84 removed for Q2 2022. Can you do this? 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan Stewart 
Highland Sanitation & Recycling Inc. 
 


